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This bill is absolute insanity. We need to reclaim our public spaces for the safety of 

our children, elderly, handicapped, and the carless. We need to be focusing on 

getting people off the streets, not enabling their behavior and destroying the fabric of 

our cities. I understand this is well-meaning for the population who aren’t abusing 

substances or bad actors. But we have to realize that these laws having unintended 

consequences of making Oregon even more desirable for drug trafficking, human 

trafficking, and drug addiction in our public life without consequence. We need to 

prioritize incentives to get the houseless off the streets and into housing or treatment. 

THIS BILL IS INSANITY. 


